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PERMANENT MISSION OF EL SALVADOR
TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES




MPOEA-OEA-127/2021


The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development, with reference to the elections for membership on the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (MB/IACD), to be held during the upcoming regular meeting of the CIDI on October 26, 2021. 

In that connection, this Mission is pleased to submit herewith El Salvador's candidacy for membership on the IACD Management Board for the 2021-2023 term, through El Salvador’s Agency for International Cooperation (ESCO). Our intention is to contribute towards stronger cooperation at the hemispheric level.

The Permanent Mission of El Salvador to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Secretariat for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, DC, October 21, 2021




To the 
Executive Secretariat for Integral Development 
Organization of American States 
Washington DCCIDRP03384E04
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